



Dear Parent or Guardian,

The East Greenwich Township School District and Samuel Mickle School are proud to announce that we have received a grant from the New Jersey Department of Education to provide High Impact Tutoring services to select students in Grades 3 & 4 in the areas of English Language Arts (ELA) & Math.

"Tutoring is a form of teaching, one-on-one or in a small group, towards a specific goal. High-impact tutoring leads to substantial learning gains for students by supplementing (but not replacing) students' classroom experiences. High-impact tutoring responds to individual needs and complements students' existing curriculum." (Stanford University)

Students invited to participate in this program were selected based on multiple criteria, including standardized assessments, classroom grades, and other means of support already being received.

If your child is selected, you will receive a letter via email. A hard copy will be sent home with your child by February 9th, with more information and a mode for granting your permission for them to participate.

In order to provide this tutoring, we are partnering with The New Jersey Tutoring Corps, who will provide 6-8 tutors and a Site Coordinator, who will be in our schools and supporting students in our classrooms from mid-February through mid-May. Tutoring will be embedded into the school day.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out!

Sincerely,

Bethanne Barousse Samuel Mickle School Principal barousseb@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us Jeffrey Miller-McGrail
Supervisor of Instruction
millermcgraili@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us

Lisa Giorgianni
Supervisor of Instruction
giorgiannil@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us